

St. Augustine's Catholic Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mary Collins
Head of School: Denise Duffus
School Business Manager: Tracey Forde

Dunfield Road, London, SE6 3RD Telephone: 020 8698 6083

Email: admin@staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk
Website: www.staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk

20th November 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 1 Autumn Walk to Beckenham Place Park

Year 1 Autumn Walk to Beckenham Place Park takes place on **Friday 29th November**. The purpose of the trip is to look at the changes in the seasons and to explore our local environment.

We will leave school at 9:15am and returning by 10:30am. Parents will need to arrive at school by 9am to accompany us to the park. We will need as many parents to join us as possible, however, we are unable to facilitate any younger siblings on school trips.

All children (and Parents) should be dressed warmly, with waterproof coats and wellington boots if possible. We will be collecting Autumn leaves, sticks, etc. so please bring along a plastic bag.

Please visit **Parent Pay** to give your consent for your child to attend this trip and indicate if you are able to join us.

Yours sincerely

Denise Duffus

Head of School

